
Dear Miriam, 

I would like to thank you for the opportunity to trial the Safe T Sleep on my baby granddaughter, Sascha. 

As you are aware, Sascha was a premature baby and was transferred to the Special Care Baby Unit at 

National Womens Hospital shortly after delivery. Being so small she tended to want to curl herself into the 

foetal position and burrow down to the bottom of the bassinet. We were all afraid she would suffer ill 

effects from insufficient oxygen. 

Since using the Safe T Sleep Sascha has been able to sleep comfortably in her preferred position without 

the danger of an inadequate air flow. This has enhanced our piece of mind while at the same time does not 

cause Sascha any restriction of movement or impediment in breathing. The width of the band gives her 

security of feeling swaddled, does not pucker or wrinkle and cause discomfort, nor does it become too 

narrow and risk hurting or strangling her. 

We all feel that Safe T Sleep is an excellent device which we will continue to use as she gets older and is 

ready for a bed. 

As a toddler my older grandchild frequently hell out of bed and on one occasion cut his forehead on the 

edge of the chest of drawers. We feel that the Safe T Sleep will assist in preventing similar accidents from 

occurring with Sascha. 

Yours Sincerely, 

ANNE M. JONES. 

M.N.Z.A.C. (Counsellor and Psychotherapist.) 

 

1 April 1992 

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN 

Mrs Miriam Rutherford has shown me her design and prototype called Safe T’ Sleep. 

This article is an effective design for safety. There is no similar product nor any product addressing “child 

safety” during sleep currently available in the retail market. 

We highly recommend this product as being of great value to parents who are taking home a Premature 

baby who has the tendency to feel more comfortable in a prone position. 

Yours sincerely 

Karen Osborne (Mrs) 

PRESIDENT 

 


